It's that time of the year again . . . time for School Checks® books!  

Our school will be participating in the 2012 School Checks® program.  The sale begins Tuesday, February 14th,  and ends Friday, March 16th.  Each books sells for $15.00 and includes over $900.00 in savings from more than 100 Buncombe and Haywood County merchants.  Your child has brought home a letter about the 2012 School Checks® program.  If you would like a book, please complete the order form at the bottom of the letter and submit it with the payment to your child's teacher.  The book will be sent home with your child upon receipt of the order form and payment.  Each child who turns in a paid order will receive a prize, and the high seller for each day of the sale will receive a prize.  The  top sellers within the county will receive some great prizes (See attached list.).

Thank you for your continued support our school.  Together we can make the 2012 School Checks® sale a huge success for our school and our students.  We appreciate you and your continued support!    

